
 

Blessed Virgin Mary Queen of Peace 

YOUTH BULLETIN 
For the month of December, 2019 

CONTACT US:   Phone 570-226-2955      FAX:  570-226-6771     Email:  ffdirector@queenofpeacehawley.com     Website:  queenofpeacehawley.com      

Closing policy:  The faith formation office will follow Wallenpaupack School District policies.  If Wallenpaupack closes for any reason  or after school 

activities are cancelled, faith formation classes will be cancelled as well.  For Sunday classes, please listen to WDNH radio station 95.3. 

Faith Formation Office Hours are Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday from 9:00-4:30 and Sunday from 9:00-12:30. 

The J-Birds would like to thank all 

of the parishioners who supported 

their Veteran’s Day collection! 

Here’s what’s coming up for  

youth ministry: 

• Sunday, Dec. 1:  Christmas Angel shopping 

trip.  Bus leaves church at 11:30.  We will return 

for a pizza wrapping party and anticipate 

finishing by 4:30 pm. 

• Friday, Dec. 13:  Decorating party in the parish 

hall from 5:00 to 7:00 pm.  Dinner will be 

served.  Please remember to bring 

decorations! (Parents, decorations will be 

returned after Sunday, Dec. 15) 

• Sunday, Dec. 15:  Faith formation Christmas 

Mass at 11:30 followed by St. Nick Celebration.  

Please join us on Sunday, 

December 15 at the 11:30 Mass as 

the children in faith formation 

perform the Christmas Cantata, 

“What If?”   Families are invited to 

join us for a St. Nicholas Celebration, hosted by 

the Altar & Rosary Society and youth group, 

immediately following Mass in the Parish Hall.     

DRESS REHEARSAL  for  ALL 

participants in the faith formation 

Christmas Mass will be held on 

Sunday, December 8 from 10:00 to 

11:00 am in church.  Costumes will 

be sent home with students 

following the dress rehearsal.  Please bring your 

child IN COSTUME for the Mass on Sunday, 

December 15th.  Participants should meet Mrs. 

Kennedy in church at 10:30 am.   

There will be NO faith 

formation classes beginning 

Tuesday, December 24 

through Tuesday, December 

31. Classes will resume on 

Thursday, January 2. 

We wish all of our families a 

Very Merry Christmas! 


